
With the evolution of the real estate industry plus initiatives set in the 
NAR Core Standards and GAAR’s own Strategic Plan, it is now more 
crucial than ever for the Association to reach out to consumers in 
more meaningful ways.

Here are some highlights of where we’ve been, where we are and 
where we will be going with our consumer outreach.

FUN FACT:
GAAR has been
volunteering at
Run for the Zoo

for over 20 years!

Held first REALTOR® Week
& Open House Weekend

“Small Mark,
Big Difference”

campaign launched 

Next stop,
Amarillo, TX!!!

In early 2014, GAAR
launched a campaign

(that included bus ads)
to promote DPR

Past GAAR presidents
have appeared on a

weekly 770 KKOB
radio show

GAAR’s new, state-wide
consumer website is

set to launch Q1 2016!

Worked with Garrity
Group to produce a

public perception survey

Our REinvent speaker
series is now open

to the public!

REALTOR® Q&A’s
featured in
Albuquerque
Business First

Good Neighbor Award
winners to appear in print

ads & 2 KASA Style show

Research 10K as vendor
to provide comprehensive

 housing statistics 

Begin developing a
“Consumer Bill of Rights”

Research feasibility of
creating a consumer

research panel
Conduct a comprehensive

consumer survey

The REALTOR®

Fund of GAAR was
established in 2011


